SOUTH 17th STREET AND MISHAWAKA ROAD--VELKHART,INDIANA + PHONE 3-4567

1270 k.c.
AM
Jan 18, 1956

Maurice. W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter in which you report the recep-
tion of WCKR. This is to confirm it and to say we were
instrument testing on Jan 16, 1956. We here at WCMR
also want you to know that WCHR will be on the air reg-
ularly around the middle of February.

Since our coverage maps are not made up yet we will be

unable to send yvou one at this time. However plesse
accept the enclosed rate card.
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